Week Beginning: 25t September 2023

Our Topic is
We're going on an adventure!

Next week, we will be learning about.....

We will learn to identify the items we need to meet our everyday needs and work together to pack a bag for
our adventure.

Phonics:
Next week we will learn to recognise and form the letters g, o, ¢, k. Using familiar sounds, we will learn to
segment and blend CVC words. We will learn the learn to recognise the trick word — ‘is’.

Maths:

The children will engage with activities that draw attention to the purpose of counting — to find out ‘how
many’ objects there are. We will also practise developing 1:1 correspondence, by counting numbers at the
same time as moving or tagging the objects.

Each morning we select 2 children to be our ‘special he[pers’. They complete very important jobs around the
classroom, such as the outdoor health and safety check, hand out fruit at snack time, select stories and help
prepare the milk.

How you could help your child at home:
®  Read with your child daily — Your child should have taken home a wordless picture book. Take it
in turns to use the pictures to tell a story. Please return this on Friday so they can be given a new

book.
Daily practise of the phonemes we have learnt so far.

Practice oral blending — Talk to your child using sounds. Encourage them to repeat the sounds and
then blend them together the make the word. i.e. ‘put on your c-oat.’ ‘It’s time to brush your t-ee-
th’

Provide baskets of mixed objects (up to 5 of each item) to sort — how many of each object have we
got?

Reminders:
Bring in large cardboard boxes for our topic lesson next week.

® We are looking for volunteers to help us during our trip and to Fulbourn Co-op on Friday 6™
October 9am-10:30am and to Fulbourn Nature Reserve on Tuesday 9am-Tlam. If you can

volunteer, then please speak to a member of the EYFS team.

Please send in your child’s book bag and water bottle with your child every day. Please do Not
place water bottles in book bags as they do leak and can ruin school books. Please feel free to send
in a pair of wellies to keep in school and a set of spare clothes if your child is prone to accidents or
loves water play.

EYFS Team
yrteachers@fulbourn.cambs.sch.uk




